
 

  

 

 

 

 COVID-19 UPDATE 

 

April 1, 2020      

The Department of Mississippi American Legion, Boys State Directors, and Senior Staff have 
been closely monitoring the situation regarding the COVID-19 Pandemic. Unfortunately, due to 
the rapid spread of COVID-19 throughout the U.S. as well as our own Mississippi, we feel it 
would be irresponsible and counterproductive to public health to hold Mississippi Boys State this 
year. It is with great counsel and caution that we have come to this decision. 

We will begin a refund process for those who have completed registration and payment. Please 
remain patient during this time. Once this process is in place, you will be notified by email. 

Many of you will have questions, and we will do our best to answer them promptly. Direct all 
questions to our email found below. Please do remain patient with our staff as they take the time 
to respond to your inquiries.   

In the meantime, let us all practice the guidelines set forth by the CDC as well as any directives 
from our state and local officials.  

We wish good health to you all. 

 

All updates will be made through the following means of communication: 

Website: http://www.msboysstate2020.com 

Email: msboysstate@gmail.com 

Social Media: Facebook, Instagram, Twitter 

 

All the best, 

Mississippi Boys State Directors and Staff 

 

 


